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•	 Will all levels of voting districts (U.S. Congressional and NC House 
and Senate Districts) have to be redrawn because of the Supreme 
Court’s decision that districts were racially gerrymandered?

•	 What is the timeline for redrawing the maps?
•	 What provisions are in the Senate or House bill to require public 

hearings about the redrawn maps? Is there a mechanism to get 
feedback on problems after draft maps are produced?

•	 What happens if the NC House and Senate do not redraw the maps?


